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Dear Camden 

I am writing to express my concern, and that of  many of m y  friends, about the proposed change of use 
from commercial to residential use of  the buildings at 6 Erskine Road 

I attend the Tnyoga  building very regularly and although I don't live in the heart of Primrose Hill am only a 
short walk away. 
I always shop in Primrose Hill and have a coffee at one of the cafes after the class - as do many  of  the 
people w h o  come to T n y o g a  I would  not shop there otherwise as I am nearer to Belsize Park 

I feel it would be a great loss to the community to close T n y o g a  as the additional trade w e  bring to the 
businesses in the Village - both cafes and shops - it considerable 

On that basis I hope you  will reconsider 


